
IN THE MATTER OF THE PETITION FOR 
CERTAIN PERSONS FOR ANNEXATION 

PURSUANT 1LO MINNESOTA STATUTES 414.033, SUBD. 5 

TO: Council of the City of Parkers Prairie, Minnesota 

AND 
Minnesota Planning 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 
658 Cedar Street - Room 300 
St. Paul MN 55155-1603 
651-284-3383 

The Board of Parkers Prairie Township has reviewed the Petition for Annexation and the 
property described therein for annexation to the City of Parkers Prairie. Property taxes will be 
pro-rated between the Township and the City over five years. 

The Board of Parkers Prairie Township waives the 90-day comment period. 

Clerk, 
Parkers Prairie Town Board 




